
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 8, 2006 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: WUTC v. Yakima Waste Systems, Inc., G-89 
 Docket No. TG-051235 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 
Staff supports the company’s request to withdraw the general rate increase filing in Docket No. 
TG-051235.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
SALLY G. JOHNSTON        
Sr. Assistant Attorney General  
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